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PROSTHESES LIST: INCOMING DATES FOR THE NOVEMBER 2020 PROSTHESES LIST 

 
This circular provides the incoming timeframes for applications received by the Department of 
Health prior to the deadline on 9 May 2020, to list products on the November 2020 Prostheses 
List. 
 
The Prostheses List: Guide to listing and setting benefits for prostheses advises that any 
outstanding information regarding inclusion of the product in the Australian Register of 
Therapeutic Goods (ARTG) should be submitted to the Department 4–5 weeks before the 
Prostheses List is published. Consistently with this advice, for the November 2020 Prostheses 
List, the deadline for submitting ARTG entries will be close of business 14 September 2020. 
 
Sponsors should submit applications for duplication, deletion or transfer of sponsors at least 
three weeks in advance of an expected publishing day, i.e. in order to be considered for 
inclusion in the November 2020 Prostheses List, sponsors should ensure the Department 
receives their duplication, deletion or transfer of sponsors applications by no later than 
25 September 2020.  
 
We anticipate the 1 November 2020 Prostheses List being published no later than two weeks 
prior to its commencement. 
 
Please note that no new, amendment, expansion, or compression applications for products from 
the General Miscellaneous Category in Part A of the Prostheses List are assessed at this point. 
Further information on General Miscellaneous Category applications is provided in the 
PHI 37/20 and the Hibernation of the MTAA Agreement Questions and Answers (Q&A) 
document published on the Department of Health website. 
 
Any queries in relation to the Prostheses List should be sent to prostheses@health.gov.au. 
 

mailto:prostheses@health.gov.au
https://www1.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/health-phicirculars2020-index1
https://www1.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/02D01D760C5386E9CA2581670024F1A2/$File/Prostheses-List-Guide-Feb-2020.pdf
https://www1.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/health-phicircular2020-37
https://www1.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/EE9D7DA6EA42BDE0CA257BF00020623C/$File/MTAA%20Agreement-%20COVID-19%20Hibernation%20-%20Updated%20July%202020.pdf
https://www1.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/EE9D7DA6EA42BDE0CA257BF00020623C/$File/MTAA%20Agreement-%20COVID-19%20Hibernation%20-%20Updated%20July%202020.pdf
mailto:prostheses@health.gov.au

